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Driving Range- OPEN
Rules and Procedures — COVID-19

The driving range is only open to Members & Guests when accompanied by a member.

Visitors are not allowed on the range at this stage.

No spectators other than an adult accompanying a child allowed on the range.

Purchase a Digi card from the Professional shop Cost £20 less 10% for member for 5 x 65 balls.

If all the bays are full please wait in your car until one becomes available.

The driving range will operate a one-way system entering at the main entrance door and exiting at the last
bay on the range. Please do not walk back towards the entrance door. If you need more balls exit out and
return through the main entrance.

The first bay will be for left handers and the far bay will be closed and used as the exit from the range.

The door will be left open for entry so please follow the 2-metre safe distancing rule throughout the range.
Only golf clubs allowed in the range — no trolleys.

Please use the sanitisers at the entrance door and each driving bay.

There will be no ball trays next to the mat.

Plastic tees are NOT to be removed from the mats.

There will be no use of the outside matts or the practice net.

Seating areas inside the range are closed and are not to be used.

Whilst every effort will be made to ensure the baskets and balls are regularly sanitised, we advise you to
sanitise your hands once you have taken your basket of balls to your practice bay - and then afterwards at
the end of your practice session.

The balls will be collected by machine and washed with disinfectant before re filling the machine.

There will be CCTV cameras in operation to ensure the safety of all.
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